Plymouth City Public Hearing Proceedings
Monday, March 27, 2017 at 6:00 pm at Plymouth City Hall

Mayor Vrieze announced that this is the time and place for a public hearing concerning the Fiscal Year 2018 Budget at 6:00 pm. 
Mayor Vrieze asked if there were any written comments; no written comments were presented.  
Mayor Vrieze asked if there were any oral comments; one resident voiced some concerned about where the tax money was going and how it was being spent. The resident suggested the council or mayor talking to the Board of Supervisors about how they can help small towns.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Whereupon, the Mayor declared the hearing closed at 6:26 pm.
